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I would like to publicly respond to Danny Younger’s comment.  I was at the meeting he referred to.
At the ALAC vote, nine out of fifteen of the ALAC members were present.  Of the six that were not present, three were not in Singapore and did not receive travel support (Jean-Jacques Subrenat, Gareth Shearman and Marc Rotenberg).  The people who received travel support in their stead were present at the meeting but did not have voting privileges.  Mohamed El Bashir was not present at the meeting because he was ill with food poisoning but gave his support to the vote by e-mail and Carlton Samuels was in another meeting.  This leaves but one person unaccounted for.
I am against all measures that Danny Younger suggested as he obviously wrote his comment before he gathered the relevant information.
